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From: Robert Hauck 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 7:45:33 PM
To: City Council; Debbie Tarry 
Cc: Kathleen Russell 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] TREES on 5th Ave NE
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

To: COUNCIL and CITY MANAGER, City of Shoreline; 
From: Robert Hauck, MD, 50+ year Shoreline resident 
Topic: protesting tree removal

As a pediatrician I'm a staunch sidewalk supporter as part of my advocacy for child pedestrian safety.  But at what price?  I'm also an
environmentally savvy citizen.
Sections of 5th Ave NE are a beautiful tree-lined street with mature trees that support the role of Shoreline as an environmentally smart city --- an
image and commitment created by our very own City Council.
Please modify the current design to save as many of those trees as possible.  The City modified sidewalk design on Dayton Ave in order to save
trees --- evidence that plans can be changed.  Let's save more trees!
Thanks.
Robert C. Hauck
Shoreline WA
r.c.hauck@gmail.com
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